

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

14 July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

The school celebrated UK School Diversity Week and Pride month this year during the month of June. School Diversity week is a 'Just like us' annual celebration of LGBTQ+ equality and inclusion in education, supported by primary, secondary schools and colleges across the UK. It is a celebration of all people and promotes inclusivity and acceptance for all within the school community.

To celebrate this further on Monday 17 July a Pride Picnic is planned to take place on the field at lunchtime for any students to take food out and join the current Pride Youth Network sixth formers and teachers in celebrating. On that day there will be colourful ice lollies and cakes available for purchase in the canteen as well.

Yours faithfully

Ms A Brewis-Shephard

Deputy Head Sixth Form

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 11376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com w www.notleyhigh.com















